



Dear Parents,


	 This Friday, November 2nd, we have our final football game of the year. It will again be 
at Pasco High School. We will be joining the high school band for their final game of the season 
and it should be a lot of fun. Below you will find the estimated times for the event. Uniform will 
be our red band shirts with whatever school appropriate pants/shorts and closed toed shoes. I 
am looking forward to a great evening to finish off the football schedule.


The Pasco High School band will be providing a meal at 5 PM, before everything gets started. 
This is a great chance for our students to talk with the high school students and get some 
insight into what high school band is about.


5:00 - (Optional) Dinner - Location TBD

6:00 - Attendance will be taken in the PHS Band hall and we will start warming up for the 
game.

7:00 - Students will begin marching to the stadium

7:15 - Pregame starts, National anthem will be played with PMS, CENMS, PHS, PHS Alumni, 	 	
	 and ZHS

7:30 - Game Starts

Est. - 8:30/8:45 - Half-time - Both PHS and ZHS will perform their 2018 MPA Shows

10:15 - Game should be over.


If you can not participate for any reason please send me, in writing, an excuse note before the 
event so that I can excuse the grade.

_____________________________________________________________________________________


	 This Saturday, Nov, 3rd, is the Marching band Music Performance Assessment for all 
Pasco County High Schools, including Pasco High School at 7PM. This is not a required 
event. However, if a student brings me a program from the event I will give them credit towards 
their grade for going.


Please email mschmidt@pasco.k12.fl.us if you would like more information!

_____________________________________________________________________________________


	 We have a couple of other performance events in the second quarter and it is incredibly 
important for everyone to stay informed. For information about upcoming events please see 
any of our three information sharing platforms. You can log in to Charms, follow us on 
Facebook at Pasco Middle School Music, or monitor the Music page on the Pasco Middle 
School Website. All three locations provide the necessary information for your convenience. 


Some of our upcoming events:

December 7th is the Dade City Christmas Parade - Estimated times 5:45 - 9 PM

December 13th PMS/PHS Combined Winter Concert - Estimated Times 5:30 - 8 PM


Please don’t hesitate to email me with any questions. Thank you for your continued support! 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Michael Schmidt

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Director of Bands, Pasco Middle School

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 mschmidt@pasco.k12.fl.us
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